

King's Academy College Park

A King's Group Academy

Crofton Road North End Portsmouth PO2 0NT

T: 023 9266 3645 www.kgacollegepark.uk

Headteacher: Mrs R Carlyle

Friday 19th September 2025

Macmillan Coffee Morning - Date change and information

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to invite you to our Macmillan Coffee Morning!

Unfortunately, we have had to move our Coffee morning to a different date due to scheduling issues. The new date will be **Friday 10th October 2025.**

We will be running the event from 9.00am to 10.00am in our infant hall, where parents and carers will have the opportunity to come in and have a coffee (or tea!) and a selection of sweet treats!



In addition to this, we will be hosting a cake sale after school in our playgrounds.

How you can help:

- Give a donation at the coffee morning
- Bake or buy some cakes to be sold
- Bring some loose change after school for the cake sale

We will be running our baking competition again with the theme being Kindness. We are inviting all pupils to have a go at baking some delicious treats for sale at the cake sale at the end of the school day. Pupils will vote the following week for the winning cakes and the winners announced in the celebration assemblies on Friday 17th October.

Cakes can be delivered to the school at the end of the day on Thursday 9th October or before 9.00am on the morning of Friday 10th October. If your child would like to enter their cake/s into the competition, please ensure that their name and class are clearly labelled. Anything that is not labelled will not be part of the competition.

If you need some baking inspiration, the <u>Macmillan Coffee Morning website</u> has a number of suggestions.



Please remember that we are a nut free school when deciding on your bakes!

We are also looking for anyone who can help us this year, either running a stand at the cake sale or supporting the coffee morning. If you can help please contact the school office.

We look forward to welcoming you into our school and raising money for this fantastic cause!

Kind regards

Mrs Carlyle Headteacher